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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 17 – 19
th

 January, 2018 

 

Parentview 

Each year we ask you to complete a few short questions about the school.  These 12 questions give an opportunity to provide 

feedback about the school. 

Please visit the Ofsted Parent View website at www.parentview.ofsted to register and complete the questionnaire.  (Many of you 

will already be registered if you completed the questionnaire last academic year – you will just need your password). 

When we have 15 replies, you will be able to view in graph form the results from the school – we have 9 at the moment. 

This is one way to give feedback but we are always here to speak to if you have a concern or if you want to tell us what when well. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges: Cody Graham, Angel-Lee Adams, Anisa Gahlot, Irtiza Ali, Leo-Riley Bodenham, Szymon Dobek, Maja 

Grycz, Riley White, Newaz Miah, Marya Reza, Ellis Platt, Callum Brown, Joseph North, Harriet Talbot Yip, Hashim Muhammed, 

Ayesha Sajid, Keisha Chirata, Aliyah Kannike, Keira Murray, Benibelle Makanzu, Ayaan Durrani, Hudhayfah Rehman, Safina 

Potopova, Muhammed Barrow 

Pink Badges: Preston Rivers, Elijah Bailey-Fletcher, Barney Doherty, Joseph Dunne, Fabien Juma, Zaidane Siddiq, Courtney 

Denston 

Red Badges: Lucas Buckley, Michelle Mukwende 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Kayla Chirata, Ariah James 

Reception AP Inaaya Khan 

Reception CT Dillon Osei 

Year 1P Alfie Jackson, Aurora Hanley 

Year 1R Saffron Hemmings, Zane Roberts 

Year 2M Micah Smith 

Year 2R Cristina  Baidoo 

Year 3G Fathima Batool 

Year 3M Whole class 

Year 4B Julieta Elezi 

Year 4LG Arissa Hussain 

Year 5HH Faris Jaylani, Andra-Alice Marolicaru 

Year 5I Harriet Talbot Yip, Callum Brown 

Year 6T Jake Baker 

MUSIC AWARD Choir 

SPORTS AWARD Basketball Team-Taku, Lewis, Louie, Najim, Fareed, Emily, Khushi 

WISE OWL AWARD Isaaiah Bailey 

Well done everyone!  
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th
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th
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Termly Overviews 

The termly overview for each class is being sent out today with your child.  Please ensure your child passes it on to you. 

The overview details the topics and areas to be covered this term and gives you the opportunity to support your child in these areas 

at home. 

Perhaps you have some books that could be used or you could help your child to research on the internet at home. 

 

Parking 

Please do think of others when you park, particularly the children and our close neighbours – make sure you do not park across 

driveways. 

The church car park is always open in the morning and afternoon for parking. 

 

Jobs at St Wilfrid’s 

Adverts have been placed for a part time Office Administrator and a Lunchtime Supervisor. 

If you are interested then please visit the school office for an application form. 

 

Monies for school meals/trips 

If you are sending in money to school for school meals and/or trips, please could you ensure that these are sent into school with 

your child in a clearly named envelope.  We cannot accept payments at the school office unless they are in an envelope with your 

child’s name and class.  Also please could you send in the correct amount as we do not always have change in the office. Thank 

you.  

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R.Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 94.2% 

Reception CT 94.1% 

Year 1P 84.1% 

Year 1R 92.7% 

Year 2M 87% 

Year 2R 82.4% 

Year 3G 97.1% 

Year 3M 95.7% 

Year 4B 94.7% 

Year 4LG 91.7% 

Year 5HH 92.1% 

Year 5F 91.7% 

Year 6T 90.6% 


